Anu Gary

From: Violetta Smith

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 11:05 AM
To: Anu Gary

Cc: Harry D'Olive; Wayne Dyess
Subject: Addition Chief Clerks

Anu,

On behalf of the Probate Judge, we would like to increase the number of chief clerks from 10 to 20. We have
had 4 additional new voting precincts along with some new inspectors since the chief clerks positions were
allowed. The additional 10 positions will be placed at these locations to help the new inspector as well as the
current inspector. | feel as the county grows and we may increase with more precincts the addition positions
will enough. Just because we are requesting 20 do not mean that 20 will be appointed. They will be use as
needed.

Thank you

Vicletta Smith
Elections Coordinator

Baldwin County Probate Office
208 Courthouse Square

P. O. Box 459

Bay Minette, AL 36507
251.937.0285 Office
251.937.0271 Fax
vsmith@baldwincountyal.gov




